
 

 

24 March 2023 

 

 

Dear Students,  

Re: A level Accounting 

Firstly, I’d like to thank you for your patience and understanding over the last couple of weeks during 

Hannah’s unexpected absence due to some difficult personal circumstances.  

I also want to express my thanks to Anne Brown, one of our two Accounting teachers, who has 

stepped in as much as possible to cover some of Hannah’s lessons, and also to mark assessments or 

mock exams for you. The Head of School has liaised with Hannah and Anne throughout this period to 

ensure that you have been provided with appropriate work and I’m grateful to you all for continuing 

to work with maturity and commitment during this period.    

Next week, the final week before Easter, we have arranged for another qualified teacher and 

experienced accountant to deliver your lessons for you. Anne Brown will continue to have oversight 

of the work you will be completing and the resources you will be using.   

We are hopeful that Hannah will be able to return shortly after Easter, but in the event that she is 

not, please be reassured that we have plans in place to support continuity of your education. Once 

again, I am extremely grateful that Anne Brown has indicated her willingness to work some 

additional days for us after Easter if needed. We will share further details with you after Easter if 

Hannah hasn’t returned to college at that point.  

We know that this is an important time for both Year 13, with final exams approaching, and for Year 

12, who are preparing for Progression Exams. Please be confident that we are working hard to 

minimise disruption and to support your readiness for your exams next term. Year 13 students can 

be confident that you have no new course material to study and the period between now and your 

final exams will focus entirely on revision and consolidation.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Brendon Fletcher 

Principal 

 


